Dear Co Laborers,

On the 50™ Anniversary of our family becoming part of Old Suwanee Baptist Church
we want to thank Pastor Tim Campbell for being a loving and caring pastor following
the Godly example of Pastor McHoyt Moore. We also want to thank the church for
always supporting us through the good times as well as the difficult times. Nothing

can take the place of a home church. We love you and thank God for bringing us
together 50 years ago.

In the month of July, Vision Baptist Church had a new couple join from Missouri.
They have already been a joy to have in the church. Our teenagers went to Bible
'WSen'dVing' Chﬁr'cihvz 3 BT Camp and came back with testimonies of how God worked in their lives. We had a
Old Suwanee Baptist Ghurch senior moments breakfast with almost everyone attending.

Buford, Georgia

On August 21* we celebrated our 3™ anniversary serving at Vision Baptist Church, Crestview Florida. We

Pastor Tim Campbell enjoy teaching the adult Sunday School class each Sunday and leading the j
(770) 945-5451 music, visitation and preaching whenever called upon. The Lord has been
very good to us, and we look forward to even greater things ahead as He
Contact Information: directs our steps.

cell phone 678-230-7563 The Okaloosa County meeting regarding our development order had a
SR @UUTIRIORE ositive outcome. We anticipate getting the green light very soon to begin |

==
the process of pulling permits. Please continue to pray for God to remove
Responsibilities: all obstacles.

« Starting New Churches.
« Restoring Churches.

Despite the heat, weekly and monthly visitation has been going well. We regularly visit over one

hundred homes each month. The church does monthly door hanging, and a few of us do door to door in
* Recruiting Church Planters. person visitation and evangelism.

Recently, God blessed Cathy and me with visitors from a sister church in Fort Lauderdale where we had
‘/\ﬂge(fw . preached several years ago. We had Brother Jerry and Sandy Crocker, high school friends from Athens
[l’ vé@zﬁx Georgia, and Brother Charles and Teresa Henry from one of our supporting churches. It is always a
ME‘S‘SL?ONJS;"Q. special time when we have friends come by to see us. When you are in the panhandle of Florida, please

let us know and we will meet you for some fellowship.
P.O. Box 519
- 3’35721';“(;‘:4(‘5‘81‘3517 Bl Our newest USA East team member, Brother Noah Gudger came by and shared his burden with the
034~ " . . 5 § " P
www.mwhm.org church. He is actively seeking support to serve in New Hampshire. If you would like to have him in your

church, please contact us, for his cell number.

Over the next year if God should direct you to have us come by your church to speak, please let us know
by calling or texting 678.230.7563. We will be visiting our USA East missionary Brother David Gates in
September. We look forward to sharing with you about the trip, in our next letter.

Cathy had a great report from her 6-month cancer checkup and regular yearly physical. We are both
grateful for our good health. Mom Ruby had her pacemaker replaced on August 22, which went well,
and she is recovering nicely.

Thank you everyone for your love and support to us as your friends and missionary family. God
continues to take care of us exceeding, abundantly above all that we could ask or think. We appreciate

every card, text, and call we receive. Please continue to pray for us as we seek to serve the Lord
wherever He directs.
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Looking Unto Jesus,

James aond Cativy Hansaurds

B Being confident of his very thing, that e which hath begun a good
W work in you wil perform it until the day of Jesus Christ: P4l 1:6



